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For Immediate Release 

 
NineStar Annual Meeting CANCELLED 

 
 

Greenfield, Ind. – March 13, 2020 
 

Due to concerns regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic, and 
following the recommendation of the CDC, the Board of Directors and 
Management of NineStar Connect has made the decision to cancel the 
Cooperative’s Annual Meeting that is scheduled for Friday, March 27th at 
Greenfield-Central High School. 

Earlier this week, the U.S. Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) 
urged limits on gatherings over more than 250 people.  The NineStar 
Annual Meeting usually attracts more than 1,000 people.  
  
However, because of the current success of early voting our hope is to 
conduct a meeting via Facebook Live on Friday, March 27th at 6:30pm that 
members can view in real time. To those members who have voted early 
for our board of directors THANK YOU!  For those of you who haven’t, 
there is still time. If you would like to vote, visit any of our offices during 
normal business hours up until March 26, 2020.  Please note that the 
McCordsville office will be open on Saturday, March 14 and March 20 from 
7:30am until 4:30pm.  As a bonus, if you vote early you will automatically 
be entered in the drawing to win cash prizes totaling $5,000. 
 
For up-to-date information please visit our Facebook page or website. 

 


